
FOOD DRIVE 
APRIL 15-19, 2024

BOUNTIFUL BACKPACK

Boxes will be in school for donations from Monday,
April 15th, until Friday, April 19th. Please DO NOT send
in any item in glass packaging.

MOST NEEDED ITEMS
Individually packaged snacks such as cookies,
crackers, granola/breakfast bars, fruit cups,
popcorn or applesauce pouches 
Macaroni and Cheese
Peanut Butter and Jelly (plastic containers only)
Oatmeal (instant/quick oats) 
Pop Tarts
Tuna or chicken (canned or vacuum-packed)
Pasta, Rice Packets or Ramen Noodles

If you are interested in making a monetary donation:
Go to www.RegionalFoodBank.net
Click the "Donate Now" button
To designate the funds to Shenendehowa Backpack
program, select "Children Programs -
Backpack/School Pantry" and type in Shenendehowa
in the Comments area.

http://www.regionalfoodbank.net/

